
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

20 March 2013 

 
Our meeting began at 1905, at the Woodland Park Library. Mike Stansberry 

(K0TER) in charge, started with intro all around.  

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept was made by 

Dean Buckhouse (KB0VVA), seconded by John  and passed a vote.  

 

The Treasurer’s  Report was read. We have 5400 in the bank and 2000 from the 

county.  

 

Under Old Business, we discussed a report from Kit Haskins, about needing band 

pass filters in order to put packet stations at our repeater sites.  

 

Dean Buckhouse is still working on our new repeater controller. Mike Stansberry 

still has the controller cables. There was a suggestion that we go back to the idea of 

having unique courtesy tones on each repeater.  

 

Finally, we went around the room and heard what each user does with Ham 

Radio.  

 

We adjourned the meeting at 2020. 

Attendance 6 members, 2 guests 

Submitted my Bill Wallick (KC0FNV) Secretary 


